

Going shopping

Maria is going shopping with her sister. They are looking for a present for Maria's birthday. Maria wants to buy a new camera and Karen wants to buy her a dress.

They drive to Liverpool. Maria uses the electric stairs to go to the Technology Department on the third floor and Karen takes the stairs up to the Clothes Department on the first floor.

When she goes to the Technology Department she finds that cameras are sold in the Photography Department. She takes the elevator down and asks the sales assistant there for some help. She does not know much about cameras and needs some advice. The person in the Photography Department tells her that she should buy an automatic camera, but is too expensive. She asks him if he has anything a little cheaper and he tells her about a special offer on other place. She thinks it still expensive so she thanks the assistant and decides to keep looking.

While Maria was in the Photography Department, Karen is looking for dresses. She only has \$10 dollars to spend so she can't buy most of them. She sees his sister and they decide to go to the smaller shops around the corner.

Instructions:

Write the correct letter (a,b,c,d) into empty box.

- 1. Where do Maria and Karen go after the department store?**
 - a. To the smaller shops around the corner
 - b. To the supermarket round the corner
 - c. To their Mother round the corner

- 2. Where they looking for a Christmas present?**
 - a. Yes, for a Christmas sweater
 - b. No, they were looking for a camera and a dress
 - c. No, they were looking only for a camera
 - d. Yes, they were looking for a Christmas sweater and a dress

- 3. Maria was very happy with the prices of the camera?**
 - a. Yes, she had enough money to buy it
 - b. No, she said it was too expensive

- c. No, but she bought anyway
- d. Yes, she loved the prices of that store

4. Karen bought 10 dresses for her sister Maria

- a. Yes, she bought 10 of different colors
- b. Yes, she liked all the dresses of the department
- c. No, she did not had enough money to buy any dress
- d. No, but she bought one dress with the \$10 dollars she had

5. What department does Maria go to?

- a. She went to the Food Department
- b. She went to the Technology Department
- c. She went to the Clothes Department
- d. She went to the Shoes Department

6. Maria went into Liverpool alone?

- a. Yes
- b. No